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Dr. Sharon Dawes called the meeting to order at 2:10 pm.  After participants introduced themselves, Dr. Peter Blair, the committee discussant for the Business Analysis, opened the floor for discussion. 

Mr. Michael Sieverts began the discussion by updating the committee on the status of NSF’s FY 2004 appropriation, and Mr. Joe Burt reviewed the implications of this funding situation on the Business Analysis, as the proposed funding level for FY 2004 would be lower than the FY 2003 level. Mr. Burt noted that every effort is being made to maintain the focus of the project.  While the scope will not be affected significantly, the pace of the project and the depth of the analysis may change if funding is reduced.

This led to a discussion of how NSF could better demonstrate to Congress and other stakeholders the progress and accomplishments resulting from the Business Analysis.  One possibility discussed was identifying a few common themes that highlight the value of the integrated nature of the Business Analysis.  

The meeting then focused on what material would be appropriate to present to external audiences about the Business Analysis.  An example suggested was creating scenarios to present to the grantee community that would highlight how the Business Analysis can improve efficiency and customer service generally.

In concluding the meeting, the committee again agreed that following the meeting a formal letter would be sent to NSF with observations and suggestions (copy attached). The meeting adjourned at 3:37 pm.
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